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Gautho, Julia

From: Michael routh <qwakwak@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 5:48 PM
To: City Council
Cc: Kahn, Jessica
Subject: Item 8A

Council members, 
 
Please consider eliminaƟng the Bay / Hill quick build road changes. WHY? 
1. The fatal accident that occurred at the Loop Road / Bay intersecƟon was not related to the Bay / Hill intersecƟon 
configuraƟon. 
2. The quick build road configuraƟon was determined to be the least desirable in the study completed by the traffic 
engineers KH. 
3. The council decision to adopt the current Bay / Hill plan was based more on emoƟon than common sense. 
4. The accident history at the Bay / Hill intersecƟon did not warrant the changes. 
5. The quick build plan has resulted in major congesƟon, dangerous cut-thru traffic in the Nob Hill parking lot, road rage, 
and more near-accidents than previously existed. 
 
Please restore the Bay / Hill intersecƟon to its previous configuraƟon and admit the quick build was an abject failure. 
 
Respecƞully, 
 
Mick Routh 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


